
Training And Placement Cell 
School Of  Engineering 
Tezpur University 

Dear Batch of 2022 

We at Training & Placement Cell, School of Engineering would love  
to congratulate you on completion of your academic journey with  
Tezpur University. We would also take this opportunily to wish you  
best of luck for your future endevours. 

As you may be aware, University needs to keep track of present  
status of students and alumni. For this purpose, all the passing out  
students of the  batch of 2022 are requested to  ll the following Google  
form. 

Please note that  lling this google form is necessary to get online clearance  
from Training & Placement Cell, Tezpur University. 

Link for Google Form- https://forms.gle/WWtbTN4B2i76xDSXA 

With Regards 
Training & Placement Cell, School of Engineering 
Tezpur University  

https://forms.gle/WWtbTN4B2i76xDSXA






